
Important information regarding the Intermodal 
Logistics Centre (ILC) at Enfield Project
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The site for the ILC extends from the 
intersection of the Hume Highway 
and Roberts Road in the north to 
the intersection of Punchbowl Road 
and Cosgrove Road in the south. On 
completion it will include an intermodal 
terminal, warehousing and empty 
container storage facilities, a light 
industrial and commercial area along 
Cosgrove Road, a Community and 
Ecological Area and new road and rail 
connections.

Commencing in the first week of 
December and continuing over the next 
three months, Sydney Ports Corporation 
and its specialist subcontractors will 
undertake site preparation works including 
demolition, relocation of power lines and 
protection of heritage items.  

Working hours will be from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. All works will take place within 
the boundary of the site. There may be 
some additional truck movements along 
Cosgrove Road, South Strathfield.

For further information about this 

important project please visit the website  

www.sydneyports.com.au

If you have any enquiries about the work, 

please call 1800 059 233 or email  

ilcenfield.project@sydneyports.com.au 

or write to PO Box 25, Millers Point,  

NSW 2000.

Sydney Ports Corporation will provide 

further information on upcoming works in 

future updates. To receive this information, 

please register by using the email address 

or phone number above (electronic details 

are preferred).

If you know someone who does not read 

English and would like more information 

about Sydney Ports Corporation, ILC at 

Enfield Project please phone 

1800 059 233 to arrange interpretation.


